
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Rejuvenation of Dredge Material Management 

Facility 

The Florida Inland Navigation District is soliciting 
proposals from contractors/individuals for the 
rejuvenation of the District’s Dredged Material 
Management Area (DMMA) known as NA-1 in 
AMELIA ISLAND, NASSAU COUNTY, 
FLORIDA. Rejuvenation will consist of the removal 
and disposal of at least 50,000 cubic yards of dredged 
material from the DMMA to restore its capacity for 
future dredging events. The District will not charge 
for the dredged material but the proposer shall be 
responsible for all costs of handling, transporting and 
disposing of the dredged material and for reimbursing 
the District for fees charged by the District’s 
engineering consultant for technical review and 
supervision of the rejuvenation. All materials will be 
excavated and transported by the proposer to its final 
destination. All permits and authorizations are the 
responsibility of the proposer. Proposals shall be 
evaluated on the basis of the proposer’s experience, 
resources, references, timetable and plans. The 
District will select the proposal that best meets the 
objectives of the District.  The District reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals, to waive 
irregularities, and to cancel this Request for 
Proposals, either before or after the submission 
deadline.   Written proposals shall be due at the 
District office no later than 2:00 PM FEBRUARY 
12, 2018, and shall be valid for a minimum of thirty 
(30) days from that date.  Interested proposers 
should contact Mark Tamblyn, at the District for 
related information regarding this available 
material and proposal process. He can be reached 
at 1314 Marcinski Road, Jupiter, Florida 33477, 
telephone (561) 627-3386, FAX (561) 
624-6480 Email mtamblyn@aicw.org  
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